
MINUTES OF GILLINGHAM PARISH COUNCIL MONTHLY MEETING  
SEPTEMBER 2020 

 
A Meeting of Gillingham Parish Council was held on Wednesday, 2nd September, 2020, at 
7:30pm.  
 
Parish Ten - parishioners slot.  The meeting was held under the government social distancing 
guidelines.  Two members of the public were present. 
 

Apologies:  District Cllr Knight & County Cllr Margaret Stone 
 
  
Minutes of Last Meeting: Minutes agreed during lockdown were signed by the Chairman. 
 
Declaration of Interests : None. 
 
Village Matters: 
Litter left by McDonalds customers has been left up by the church.  Clerk to ask them if they pick 
up in that area. 
The old notice board is still behind the bus shelter awaiting removal. 
Allotment rents now due and must be paid by 30th September. 
 
Correspondence 
None. 
  
Planning Matters 
None. 
Sign now erected on the main road advertising the new homes being built on The Street. 
 
Finance 
Note: 4 payments of £195.60 will be made during the 2020-2021 financial year to HMRC for the 
parish clerks tax. 
Cost of replacement lock for the allotment gate £16.72 
 
Any Other Business 
Fly tipping near the church – clerk to investigate and report. 
Hanging branches reported on the approach to the footbridge at Forge Grove. 
The litter bin for the bus stop has now been delivered and will be installed shortly. 
 
Date of Next Meeting:  Please note that the next meeting will be held on Wednesday  
7th October, 2020 at 7.30pm.  Given the number of people in a group that are currently allowed 
under government guidelines, it is unclear if the parish council will meet in person or via zoom.  
Check the Gillingham Parish Council website for information nearer the time. 
 

Clerk’s email address:  juliapuntgpc@btinternet.com 
Gillingham Parish Council website:  http://gillingham-pc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/ 

District Councillor James Knight email: jknight@s-norfolk.gov.uk 
County Councillor:  Margaret.Stone@norfolk.gov.uk 

https://tidings-norfolk.org 
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